1936, Dec, 8.

Postmaster,
Guthrie, Okla,

Dear Sir:

In an attempt to maintain public interest in the
finding of meteorites from a fall which occurrsd in your
county last summer, we are thinking of circularizing the
region along the path, with a mimeographed letter urging
people to watch for such stones and send them to us when
found, as we purchase them.

The meteorite passed over the northeast edge of
- Guthrie and went directly towards Lovell. It is the
-region from shortly northwest of Guthrie to northwest of
. Lovell in which we are interested.

§ Please advise us if information as above outlined
= could be gent in enveloopes directed to Boxholders, and if
s0, &ilve us the number and territory of your various routes
affecting the region outlined, with the number of boxholders
in each. In such a case, how would we send th e various
envelopes to you? Could they be sent 1n a single package
parcel post or express? Your help by answering these inquiries
will be much appreclated, as we are anxious to handle the
matter correctly 1f we go into it.

Yours sincerely

312 W, Leuda,
Ft. Worth, Tex. Oscar E, Monnig

Mr, Oscar E Monnig, .!I?EHR]EE.)
Fort Worth Tex. C9
Dear Sir:

Routes No.l & 2 would be in territory mentioned. Route E
and route No.2 has 81 boxes., Crescent route No.4 gould also be in thish;;t;}O .
These could be wrapped in bundles for each route and sent from your post office or R
sent here as you wish, It would save you the parcel post charges if they were mailll
direct from your post office.Do not know the number of boxes on Crescent route 4 hns«

‘there would be close to 100. You could ascertain the exact b
postmaster at Crescent. nunber by writing the

Very truly yours,




